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Ms Anette Dørge 

Executive Director 

The Danish Accreditation Institution (AI) 

Bredgade 38 

1260 Copenhagen 

Denmark 

Brussels, 21 September 2023 

 

 

 

Subject: AI follow-up report to the 2021 ENQA review 

 

Dear Ms Anette Dørge, 

 

At its meeting on 21 September 2023, the Board of ENQA considered the follow-up report arising from 

the external review of the Danish Accreditation Institution (AI Denmark) in 2021. 

 

We appreciate the clear information presented about how AI has addressed the panel’s recommendations. 

The Board approves the report and takes note of the progress that has been made. 

 

We look forward to continuing the good cooperation between ENQA and AI. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Douglas Blackstock 

President 


